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Micii Explortori, Little Explorers.  They meet every Thursday and Friday evening for a

Bible lesson, fun and games.  They are also preparing for summer camp and could

use your help.  

Many are the plans in a man's heart, but it is the Lord's purpose that

prevails.  Proverbs 19:21

I would like to share a few important things that recently occurred in the life of

our church community.

Our kids club, pictured above, is preparing for a week in the country.  We

received sponsorship from a generous business in Brasov for 25

children to attend camp.  This may be an opportunity for you to participate

by sponsoring one or two or ten children, since there will be about 35
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attending.  Cost for each participant is about $125 and we would love to

see all 10 sponsored.  If you want to send a child to camp, make a

donation to Derek Ebbers Account #12140.  Thanks in advance for your

participation.  Camp is in 2 weeks!!

Maurice and Derek had the opportunity to act as substitute teachers at a

local school in our neighborhood.  We taught English to grades 3, 5 and

7.  We received positive feedback from the students and more importantly

from the Director.  They are already looking for ways to plug us into next

year's program on an occasional basis.  Great community connection.

2. 

We have begun receiving members for the first time in the life of our

church.  Two Sundays ago we received 6 members and plan to receive at

least as many more in the next couple weeks.

3. 

We are also looking forward to our first Baptism.  A young man in the

church, baptized in the Orthodox Church, wants a believer's baptism to

confirm publicly his commitment to the Faith.  We are planning for that in

a couple weeks as well.

4. 

A Sunday afternoon

hike with some church

friends and kids' club

leadership.   Pray that

God will touch the

hearts and lives of all

attending. 

Please continue to

pray for our family now

divided by an ocean.

Send a kid to
camp

The local school

where we were able to

teach English.

Pray that this will

continue to be an open

door into the lives of

many in our

community.

On behalf of the

Gorcia family, many

thanks for allowing the

Ebbers to be part of

our family!

Thanks for partnering with

us.  Thanks to Pastor Jeff

and Katie Jakes from

Orlando, FL for a

wonderfully encouraging

visit!  If you are already

part of our team, we thank

you!  If you would like to

become a team member

or increase you

participation, we would

love to have you join us.

Pray that God would

raise up new partners to

sustain the work in

Codlea and Brasov,

Romania.

Become a team
member
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Our mailing address is:

Derek and Shannon Ebbers

US Address: 2154 warren RD SE

Brookhaven, MS 39601
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